From:

FW: 113 Orchard St Warriewood
Date: Tuesday, 18 June 2024 11:13:40 AM

Dear Anne-Marie,

We live across the road from 113 Orchard Street. The owners
have been speaking to us for a number of years about their
plans, and we are very much in favour of having horses across
the road.

We understand following the birth of their daughter, now aged 4,
they decided that they needed to build a house that was
appropriately built for bushfire zoning, and to get a new septic
system installed, given the insurmountable challenges of getting
a sewer system to their property.

The arena, paddocks, stables and parking all seem quite
appropriate to us, and we know that the owners will do their best
to make sure the construction is as painless as possible to
neighbours.

We would like to lodge our support for their DA plans, and would
like the council to note our support.

Kind regards

Emma & Simon Couch
45 Orchard Street
Warriewood

Sent from my iPhone





